
To: Hearinas

Subject: CM: Proposed Quarry
Date: Wednesday, 11 November 2020 8:52:24 PM

Good evening
We moved into our brand new home on the 28th October, when our lawyer completed
their due diligence there was nothing noted about this new proposed quarry in the LIM.
How can this be, we don't live in a secret society surely? We loved the Westpark
subdivision but now we wish we had of stayed in Christchurch, this is totally unbelievable
that 2 days after moving in this news comes out.
We want to get out of here now as i know from personal experience what damage quarry
dust can do to a person, my mother is proof ofthis.
Common sense needs to prevail and this quarry needs to be scrapped for the sake of all the
people who live and play and work in this lovely part of Rangiora.
Compensation would need to be considered for all those whose house prices and health are
going to be affected by these works and I am guessing we will not be the only ones
travelling down this route. As previously mentioned we were here only 2 days before we
found out about this quarry. How can this be fair and just?

Please, for the community, do the right thing here and be the hero's in this scenario. If not
what are our options for recourse please as we don't want to be anywhere near this quarry
and this information should have been on the LIM.

Kind regards
Jaki Draper

From:


